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Mr Mark Wilson
South Beck House
Hackness Road
Scalby
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United Kingdom

Date: 20 November 2020

Dear Mr Mark Wilson

Application for verification check of conditions 6 and 7 of planning approval 
NYM/2020/0207/FL at South Beck House, Hackness Road, Scalby

Thank you for your application to confirm the details of your earlier planning permission for 
the windows.

I am pleased to advise you that the use of black powder coated aluminium heritage crittal 
windows in the development in acceptable to the Local Planning Authority.

The development should accord in all other respects with the approved drawings and 
previously imposed condition.

Following the Government’s announcement of a lockdown through November the 
offices in Helmsley are closed for public access though the reception will still be 
staffed to take telephone calls. Whilst the Planning Department will continue to deliver 
our services remotely, unfortunately during this period we are unable to offer face to 
face meetings though advice can still be provided by telephone, email or through 
video meetings (in the case of  pre-application advice this will be subject to the 
normal fees). 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Authority.

Yours sincerely

Mr Mark Hill
Head of Development Management


